
 

Lympstone Parish Council – 
Neighbourhood Plan 

 
The Parish Council is looking to form a working party to 

begin producing a new Neighbourhood Plan that will 
meet the challenges our village will face in the coming 

years and ensure it remains a special place for our 
community to live and thrive. 

 
A cross section of residents, able to commit some of 

their time and effort to regular meetings, will be needed 
to join some members of the Parish Council working 

together to achieve a new and robust plan. 
 
 
The Parish Council’s first group meeting will be held on  

11th March 6-7pm in the Meeting Room 
of the Village Hall.    

 
Please come along and take part! 

 
 
If you feel able to become involved, in any way, or if you would like more 
information, please contact the Clerk at lympstonepc@gmail.com or c/o 

Minnows, Longmeadow Road, Lympstone, EX8 5LF. 

 

mailto:lympstonepc@gmail.com

